' Division of Finance and Administration
2 A message from Chief Financial Officer and

Vice Chancellor Ronald 5. Cortez

Dear campus community,

As a follow up to my previous email on campus buildings, beginning April 3, 2020 at 9:00 p.m., all
campus buildings will be secured to prevent vandalism, theft, and unauthorized access. The
exterior doors normally unlocked during business hours will remain locked 24/7. Click on the links
below for more information:

e Laboratory buildings
e General assignment classrooms and other instructional space

e All other academic buildings

As a reminder, we will continue to support those who are staying on campus and security patrols
are being performed on a routine basis.

A current list of closed buildings is posted on UCI's COVID-19 website and will be routinely
updated.

Additional emails will be forthcoming from the Office of the Vice Provost for Teaching & Learning
for remote teaching and from Procurement regarding the delivery of goods.

Stay well.

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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https://www.fa.uci.edu/communications/2020_Campus/03.22.2020-Campus-Building-Closures-Update-1.pdf
https://www.fa.uci.edu/COVID-19/index.php#lab
https://www.fa.uci.edu/COVID-19/index.php#general
https://www.fa.uci.edu/COVID-19/index.php#other-academic
https://ucirvine-my.sharepoint.com/:x:/g/personal/sblarson_ad_uci_edu/ESw7pC0XwhVDi98J3Lkcyy0BLWw3OglS-OLvZqZmK_RW6Q?e=uMIyDu
https://uci.edu/coronavirus/
http://www.fa.uci.edu/

